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Subject: RE: North Baldwin Chamber - Outdoor Expo // Question

From: kristina@northbaldwinchamber.com <kristina@northbaldwinchamber.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 10:33 AM 
To: Felisha Anderson <fanderson@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Subject: North Baldwin Chamber - Outdoor Expo // Question 

Good morning Felisha, 

We just finished a meeting for the Discover North Baldwin Outdoor Expo, and we were unaware that the 
dates we picked, April 14th for set up and 15th for the event, falls on the same day as Senior Skip Day and 
Prom for Baldwin County High School. There is a concern amongst the committee that attendance and 
volunteers, fishing demos among other things, would be affected. 

That being said, is it possible to change the dates of our request to Friday, April 21st & Saturday, April 
22nd? 

I apologize for any inconvenience. 

Sincerely, 
Kristina 

Kristina Pittman 
Executive Director, North Baldwin Chamber of Commerce 

301 McMeans Ave / PO Box 310
Bay Minette, AL 36507 
Phone 251.937.5665 
kristina@northbaldwinchamber.com 
www.northbaldwinchamber.com 
www.facebook.com/northbaldwinchamberofcommerce 

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, 
clicking links, or responding to this email. 




